
SAPAC
invites you to attend

a special meeting with

Hon. Robert Jackson
Chairperson, New York City Council Contracts Committee

C
ity agencies have turned in recent years to

outsourcing and contracting out work that

could be/should be done by civil servants.

Reorganizations in the Department of

Education, School Construction Authority,

Department of Design and Construction, and

other agencies have brought about the

privatization of essential services. Contracting

out undermines the civil service system, adds

costs, prevents effective oversight, and opens 

City government to increased risks of

corruption and political – rather than

professional – decision making. City Council

Contracts Committee Chairperson Robert

Jackson has a unique vantage point from which

to view and address these issues. So, bring your

concerns and questions and join us for a

meeting with Councilmember Jackson at OSA.

All members and their friends are invited to

attend.

Please RSVP by phone to Rose Collins at (212) 686-1229.

If you would like to contribute to OSA’s Political Action Committee, you may download a PAC

description and payroll deduction form from the union’s website –  www.osaunion.org. Go to

Member Services, then Political Action Committee. Or call the union office and ask that the PAC

information be mailed to you.

Thursday • December 4, 2003 • 6:00pm

220 East 23rd Street • Suite 709

(Between 2nd and 3rd Avenues)


